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 13th March 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 Art Workshop at the De la Warr Pavilion 
Thursday 28th March 

 
As part of their art curriculum, Year 4 will be working with an established artist and participating in a 
practical art workshop at the De La Warr Pavilion on Thursday 28th March. We will walk the children 
to the De La Warr Pavilion in the morning and they will be back in time for lunch.  
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing school uniform, comfortable walking shoes and has a 
waterproof coat with them on the day of the visit. 
 
Permission for the visit is already covered by the local visit consent slip. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
                                     
 
 
 


